
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Novak <pnovak@lalafco.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:49 PM 
To: tnelson@cityofbradbury.org 
Cc: Adriana Romo <aromo@lalafco.org> 
Subject: EXTERNAL: Chadwick Ranch Estates 
 
Ms. Nelson: 
 
This is Paul Novak of LAFCO.  
 
Thank you for sending me the NOP for this project.  
 
I would request that the EIR address any potential sphere of influence amendments and/or 
potential annexations to the Bradbury Estates CSD and/or a water district or county 
sanitation district. If any arrr requires, LAFCO should be designated as a responsible 
agency.  
 
Thank you.  
 
- Paul  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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